THE SKSD BOARD'S
"LATTE LEVY" FUNDING PLAN

Brought to you "this time" by Jeffie Wilson,
The Current SKSD Board President & "Doctor"
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THE LEVY-LATTE HABIT BREAKER

It appears the intent of this graphic (which has been adapted for obvious purposes) was to illustrate to the voters in the
South Kitsap School District just how simple it is to come up with the next capital levy funding package. The solution is for us all
to stop drinking our daily, weekly, monthly lattes. | assume a school levy savings account would need to be established. Here is
the video: https://vimeo.com/687177752 And, after careful review of prior SKSD Board meeting videos it was discovered that
this idea may have been 'plagiarized' since former Board Director Liz Sebren had once suggested a similar funding scheme
whereas she exclaimed that voters spend more on their latte habits than it costs to fund a levy. It is also believed that this
funding scheme may have in fact also been plagiarized as some recall this same comparison once being expressed by former

board director Greg Wall. **Warning - taxpayer responses may vary**

Thanks a Latte!
Your SKSD School Board

How fortunate we are to have finally elected a new school board member who has hit upon such a simple, yet elegant solution to help fund the long needed
repairs/replacements of SKSD's continuously crumbling infrastructure . This solution "resonates" with another age-old solution - "Let Them Eat Cake" (Quils
mangent de la brioche) and in this decade: "Let them drink regular grind coffee". Look for a $300 million + capital levy this coming November, followed by one
each year for the next two years for a total of $200 million! That's right, the District will want a total of $900 million. We should be grateful for such a clever, yet
elegant solution to SKSD's longstanding problems with fixing and r repairing our district long neglected facilities.






